
10 November 2023 

Aboriginal Advisory Group Sixth Meeting 
• The Aboriginal Advisory Group for Truth-telling and Treaty held its sixth meeting

on 3 November 2023.  The Acknowledgement of Country was provided by the
Chair, Theresa Sainty.

• The Group agreed to present a Statement of Intent to commit the Government
to continue the Pathway to truth-telling and treaty process, as a priority now
and for the future.

• The Group stated its intention to secure tri-partisan support for truth-telling and
treaty from the Tasmanian Parliament.

• The Aboriginal Advisory Group workshopped and discussed a way forward
on expectations of Community, Government and a Commissioner for
TruthTelling and Treaty. The Group plans to engage a consultant to support its
work.

• The Aboriginal Advisory Group will deliver an interim report covering activity
in 2023 to the Government and Community.

• The Group will continue to work with and represent Tasmanian Aboriginal
people.

Contact: AboriginalAdvisoryGroup@dpac.tas.gov.au 
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